
Dear Parents and Families:

We’re excited to announce our Carlos Gilbert Scholastic Book Fair. This event is an opportunity for

students of all ages to build their home libraries and further their love of reading. As always, all

purchases benefit our school.

Here’s what you need to know about the Fair, which will take place from September 26- 30, in the

Carlos Gilbert Library.

Carlos Gilbert Book Fair Shopping Hours

Mon. 9/26 Tues. 9/27 Wed. 9/28 Thurs. 9/29 Fri. 9/30

Before

School

8:00 - 8:15 AM

*3rd grade & up

8:00 - 8:15 AM

*3rd grade & up

8:00 - 8:15 AM

*3rd grade & up

8:00 - 8:15 AM

*3rd grade & up
CLOSED

During

School

Library Special

CHERRY

SABATINO

PHILLIPS

JAMISON

Library Special

HANLIN

OWENS

BLASER

CROSS

Library Special

GARCIA

GROGAN

STARK

PETERSON

Library Special

QUINTANA

MCLAUGHLIN

DRYSDALE

TOMKINS

After

School

3:15 - 4:00 PM

Families are

welcome

3:15 - 4:00 PM

Families are

welcome

3:15 - 4:00 PM

Families are

welcome

CLOSED

1:00 - 2:00 PM

Families are

welcome

● Our Book Fair offers a cash-free payment option called eWallet. It’s a convenient digital

account that your child can use for shopping at our Fair. Grandparents, friends, and others

can contribute, too!

● Sales tax will be applied to all sales.

Visit our Book Fair homepage to learn more.

Please contact Ms. Frances at fcarreon@sfps.k12.nm.us if you have any questions. We look forward

to seeing your child there! Happy reading!

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/parent-how-it-works.html?fairID=5158256
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/carlosgilbertelementarysch
mailto:fcarreon@sfps.k12.nm.us

